DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.2381/2/2018/                                                                 13th March, 2018
Director General Health Services, 

Directorate General of Health Services,

Govt. of NCT of Delhi,

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalaya Bhawan,

F-17, Karkardooma,

Delhi-110032


The Delhi Medical Council examined a representation from police station Maurya Enclave, Delhi, seeking opinion on a complaint of Shri Sanjeev Kumar Bhandari s/o Shri Jagdish Mohan Bhandari r/o AD Block, House No. 17-C, Shalimar Bagh, Delhi-110088 against Max Hospital, Pitampura Delhi.


  On perusal of the complaint and documents submitted therewith, the Delhi Medical Council observes that the same alleged irregularity in the functioning of a Hospital, hence, the same be referred to Directorate General of Health Services, Govt. of NCT. of Delhi for necessary action, as the registration and regulation of Hospitals and Nursing Homes functioning/operating in the NCT of Delhi and matter connected therewith or incidental thereto which falls within the jurisdiction of the Directorate of Health Services, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, under intimation to complainant and Police.  The original representation from police alongwith all the annexures (total no. of pages-91) and CD alongwith 2 Pen-drive, as provided by the police are enclosed herewith.
 (Dr. Girish Tyagi)

 Secretary

Copy to:- SHO, Police Station, Maurya Enclave, Delhi-110034 (w.r.t. no. 264/SHO Maurya Enclave dated 11.01.2018) - For information. 
